
Kanye West Displays His Love
for Kim Kardashian

By April Littleton

According to People, Kanye West sported a shirt with an almost
nude shot of Kim Kardashian on the front last Saturday during
the beginning of his “Yeezus” tour in Seattle. This isn’t the
first  time  the  new  day  showed  his  affection  for  his
girlfriend. Last week, Kardashian posted a racy post- baby
selfie via Twitter, which West complimented,” HEADING HOME
NOW.”

How do you show your love for your partner publicly?

Cupid’s Advice:

Whether you’re out in public or not, you always want to show
your significant other that you love and care about them.
However, you don’t want to be seen doing something that should
be left behind closed doors. Cupid has some tips:

https://cupidspulse.com/60583/kanye-west-love-kim-kardashian/
https://cupidspulse.com/60583/kanye-west-love-kim-kardashian/
http://www.people.com/people/article/0,,20747449,00.html


1. A simple gesture: You don’t want to go too overboard with
the PDA, but a warm hug and some hand holding will do the
trick. These gestures are not only cute, but you’ll be showing
the rest of the world who you have your eyes on.

2.  Pay  attention:  When  you’re  out  in  public  with  your
significant other, pay attention to what they’re wearing, what
they want to do and what they talk about. There’s more to love
than just the physical aspect. Instead of grossing everyone
out with an inappropriate make out session at the mall, show
your  partner  your  affection  for  them  by  simply  being
attentive.

3. Say it: There’s no better way to show your love for your
partner than by saying it. You can tell your honey ‘I love
you’ as many times as you want and wherever you want. It’ll
make your boo smile and you’ll feel good about it too.

What are some other ways to show your love for your partner
publicly? Comment below.


